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R E L E A S E 

Format Announced for Mid-Term Leadership Review 

IQALUIT, Nunavut (October 22, 2001) - Members of the Legislative Assembly of 
Nunavut have announced the format for the upcoming Mid-Term Leadership Review. 

The Review, which will take place on November 15 and 16 of this year, will be held in the 
Chamber of the Legislative Assembly. The proceedings will be open to the public. 

The Review will take place as a meeting of the "Nunavut Leadership Forum" rather than a 
formal sitting of the House. Since the House will be not be formally in session, no Assembly 
business, such as motions, can be conducted during the Review. 

As the Nunavut Leadership Forum is not required to conform to the formal rules of the 
Legislative Assembly, MLAs will be able to question Ministers with respect to all the 
Ministerial responsibilities they have held and will not be restricted to question about 
Ministers' current portfolio responsibilities. 

The Speaker will preside over the Nunavut Leadership Forum. 

The Mid-Term Leadership Review will proceed through questions from MLAs to Ministers. At 
the end of the Review, the MLAs will prepare a report, which will be tabled in the House.  
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For further information, contact: 

Enoki Irqittuq, MLA 
Chair, Regular Members' Caucus 
Phone: (867) 975-5100 
Fax: (867) 975-5036 

 


